
 

 

 

 

 

Up to $50,000 
 

HOMICIDE OF POSTAL EMPLOYEE 
 

 
 

 
The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to the arrest 

and conviction of the suspect(s) who shot and killed a USPS employee. 
 

The USPS employee was shot and killed at approximately  
4:00 pm on April 27, 2020, at the 400 block of North Denny Street, Indianapolis, IN.  

  
 
 
 

   

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 
 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact: 
Crime Stoppers at 317-262-TIPS 

 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 

 

 




